
 

 

59 Deerfield Street 
Frederick and Nicholas Thyme, father and son, 
migrated from Jamaica in 2008 in search of the 
American Dream. In July 2017, Frederick 
purchased this fire damaged, two-story, single 
Historic family home in the Upper Albany 
neighborhood bringing him one step closer to 
attaining his dream of homeownership.   

The City partnered with the Hartford Community 
Loan Fund to provide him with financing and a 
local minority contractor, C.F. Reid Construction, 
LLC, to renovate the home. This project is slated to 
be completed by Summer 2020. 

The completion of the project will allow the 
Thyme’s to call Hartford home, and is in line with 
the City’s mission of stabilizing neighborhoods, 
increasing tax revenue, and preserving Hartford’s 
housing stock. 
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